TEmple 4-1146

MINOT BROADCASTING CO., INC.

May L, 1961

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler
3663 South Clark
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr, Nittler:

We were very pleased to receive your very nice
letter of April 29.

Yes, it was our signal that you received on
your radio concerning the Minnesota Twins and the
Los Angeles Angels' ballgame.

We are always happy to learn about the inform-
ation you wrote, and we appreciate the time you took
to write’/us.

Also, it sounds like you live in such a nice
little city, and I hope if I ever am in Colorado, 1
can visit your Englewood.

Sincerely,

/ -

B

Kdthy Kieffer,
Secretary
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